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 22nd June 2020 
 
Dear Pupil, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all well this week and enjoying some of the nice weather. My BBQ was a little 
bit of a washout with intermittant rain for most of the afternoon! However, it didn’t prevent us from 
having a good time and enjoying seeing some of our precious family and catching up on news. I sat 
underneath an umbrella for most of the time! 
 
School has been very busy as more and more of you decide to take the plunge and return to the 
classroom.  Activities this week have included tennis, (who needs Wimbledon?) research about Kenya and 
the effects of plastic, testing reversible and irreversible materials, Optical Art and making bird feeders. 
 
At the moment all staff are giving thought to the very important Transition process into next year.  We 
are setting up websites, creating video clips and producing photographs to give you all information of 
expectations for when you all move up to Year 7.  We will also be suggesting some activities in which you 
could become involved to smooth your transition into Key Stage three. 
 
Each term we announce the winning tutor groups in the ACORNS competition with the points for each 
tutor group displayed around the stage in the hall. The end of year competition will be announced at the 
end of July and will include the number of merit badges you have received, the number of words you 
have read on the AR scheme and your attendance up to the time of lockdown. Make sure you have done 
an AR quiz for every book you have read, so that all of your words are counted, by the 6th July. Email me 
to let me know if you have gained a new merit badge and I will make sure we get your badge sent to you. 
  
Once again I have been inundated by fantastic work that you have all been busy producing at home. It 
really is a pleasure to have you share your ideas, photos and designs with me. I quite often show your 
results to other colleagues who are also amazed at your achievements. Please keep sending them in to 
me and I will upload some onto this letter to celebrate your accomplishments.  The e-mail address is 
Year6@oakfieldacademy.org. 
At the weekend I am going up to London to see my lovely Granddaughter and blow her kisses from afar! 
Fingers crossed for some nice weather! 
 
Anyway, keep safe one and all and I look forward to maybe seeing some more of you in the near future. 
 

S Pegler 
 
Mrs Pegler 
Head of Year 6 
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